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Year 6 Farewell Photo Permission 
  
Dear Parent/Caregiver, 
                                     
The Year 6 farewell is fast approaching and many things need to be organised in preparation for this very 
special event. This celebration, which is to be held on Monday 16th December, 2019 includes a dinner, 
disco and viewing of a slide show that captures special moments of your child’s experiences during their 
time at Glendenning Public School. The slide show has always been a much anticipated and very 
memorable event. 
  
We would like to ask all students upload, to the Year 6 Farewell Google Classroom page, a photograph of 
themselves, as an infant, so that it can be included in the slide show. We would like to have all students’ 
photographs brought in by Thursday 21 November, 2019 to allow enough time to create the presentation. 
  
Please complete the slip below to indicate if you give permission for your child to be included in the slide 
show. Please be aware that the slideshow will be available for viewing and downloading from the Year 6 
Farewell Google Classroom page for one week from 9pm on Monday 16 December, 2019.  
  
NOTE: Your child’s image will NOT be included unless the following signed slip is returned. If you have any 
further questions, please contact your child’s class teacher. 
  
D. Meaney                                                                                                           Stage 3 Teachers 
Principal 
14 November 2019 

YEAR 6 FAREWELL SLIDE SHOW CONSENT FORM 
Please return to the Year 6 teachers by Thursday 21 November 2019 

 
I hereby consent to the INCLUSION of my son/daughter ____________________________________ of class 
__________ in the slide show that will be viewed, and available on the Year 6 Farewell Google Classroom page, 
during the Year 6 Farewell dinner and disco celebration on Monday 16 December 2019. 
I understand that the slide show may also be downloaded by families. 
Signed: _______________________________________________                    Date _______________________ 
 
TO BE RETAINED AT THE SCHOOL: Privacy Notice 

The personal information provided on this permission note, will be used by the Department of Education and Communities for general 
administration and communication and other matters of welfare relating to your child at this event.  While the provision of this 
information is voluntary, it is strongly recommended that all details are completed.  Failure to do so, may impede the resolution of 
welfare issues should you not be able to be contacted.  This information will be stored securely. 
 Please be aware that the media exposure at this event may result in your child’s name, school details and/or photograph appearing in a 
newspaper, on television or on the school website. 


